
 

You’re invited! 
 

All members of our school community are invited to attend and participate in our School 

Wellness Committee meetings. 

 

The committee meets annually each year to review our current policy and suggest 

policy changes to our school board.  

 

To participate in School Wellness meetings please contact your school office or find 

meeting dates on our public website.  


